September 28, 2022
To Whom It May Concern:

Subject: Black ADU, City of LaCenter, WA

As per the HOA Codes, Covenants, and Restrictions, for the property located at 401 NW
310th St, Ridgefield, WA, ADU’s (Accessory Dwelling Units) are NOT prohibited. This can be
found on page 3, (3) (I) (4) of The Summerfield Homeowners Association.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any further questions/concerns.

Sincerely,

Rodney Black, President

Summerfield Homeowners Association



